Learning Disabilities Mortality Review (LeDeR) Programme

University of Bristol Bulletin | April 2021

Contents:

• Update from the University of Bristol's LeDeR Team

Update from the University of Bristol's LeDeR Team

The LeDeR team at the University of Bristol are working closely with colleagues at NHS England & Improvement and the NHS South, Central and West Commissioning Support Unit (SCW CSU) to prepare for the upcoming transition from the current notification and review system to the new web-based platform being developed by SCW CSU. Members of the LeDeR workforce team should have received a Frequently Asked Questions document regarding the transition directly from NHSE&I.

Any queries regarding the transition can be addressed to: england.lederprogramme@nhs.net

The University of Bristol is just one of the partners collaborating to deliver the Learning Disabilities Mortality Review (LeDeR) programme. Since the LeDeR programme's inception in 2015, the University of Bristol team has played a key role in recording, managing and analysing programme data in order to make important service improvement recommendations to NHSE&I.

The 2020 Annual LeDeR Report, containing the University of Bristol LeDeR team's latest analysis and recommendations, is reaching the final stages of preparation and we anticipate that it will be published by NHSE&I within the coming months.

Recently our LeDeR Programme Administrator, Elena Vergara, moved on to a new role. We thank her for her contribution to the LeDeR programme over the past two years and wish her all the best!

And finally, a reminder that the University of Bristol's contract with the LeDeR Programme is due to come to a planned end on 31 May 2021. As a result, the next issue of the bulletin (May 2021) will be our last one.

Get the LeDeR bulletin sent directly to your inbox

If you've been forwarded this bulletin by a colleague, or friend, and want to have LeDeR bulletins sent direct to your inbox, you can add your name to our database by emailing the LeDeR team at the University of Bristol.

Share an announcement in the next bulletin

The next LeDeR monthly bulletin will be sent out in May 2021. This will be the last bulletin from the University of Bristol. If you have any information that you would like to see included, please email leder-team@bristol.ac.uk no later than 14 May 2021.